ALL REMOTE INSTRUCTION 11/15 and 11/16

Sunday, November 14th.

Due to the rising number of individuals testing positive for COVID 19 at the school, as well as the number
of people that will need to be contacted to quarantine, Ellicottville Central School will be switching to an all
remote instructional model for all students on Monday 11/15 and Tuesday 11/16 out of an abundance of
caution. This also includes students attending CTE classes and students in the Big Picture program at
ECS.

This transition also includes canceling all after school activities including sports practices.

Meals will be delivered to District residents both days and non-resident students may pick up meals
between 11 and 1 each day at the Elementary Entrance.

If you are contacted by a county tracer, please follow their instructions.

We currently plan on resuming in-person instruction on Wednesday, November 17th unless we contact
you otherwise.

Staff should report to work. Additional information for all staff will be e-mailed later this afternoon.
Thank you and have a good evening.

Bob Miller, Superintendent



